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2/7/23. Members of the Committee: as a resident of an area of our state also under 

threat of development impacting farmland, I would like to add my voice to those 

opposing this bill. Please maintain integrity of our definitions of high-value farmland 

and consistent application of the concept. Thank you for the chance to testify. 

Sincerely,  – Sam Lowry, Redmond, OR   


